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April 27, 2017

Ontario Energy Board
Att’'n Board Secretary
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario, Canada
M4P 1E4

Re: Status of the Cost of Service Rate Application

Dear Madame:

Westario Power Inc.
24 Eastridge Road

R.R. #2

Walkerton, ON NOG 2Vv0

Tel: (519) 507-6666

Fax: (519) 507-6887

Please be advised that Westario Power Inc. has encountered complications which will cause a
delay in the submission of the Cost of Service Rate Appilication scheduled for May 1, 2017. We
continue to work diligently on the application and recognize the timelines surrounding the
process and are still striving to obtain approvals, recognizing the time constraints, with rates

effective Jan 1, 2018.

if further clarification is required please contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

CORTR e QN

Westario Power Inc
Per Malcolm McCallum
Vice President Finance/CFO



